LIST OF DECISIONS and ACTIONS FROM SCUFN-34 VTC02
(Status at the date of 07 June 2021)

	Decision/
Action
	Agenda Item
	Details
	Status & Comments
(Jun 2021)

	
	
	
	

	
	2
	Opening - Introduction by SCUFN Chair – Approval of Agenda
	

	[bookmark: _bookmark4]
	2.2
	Approval of the agenda
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/01
	
	SCUFN approved the agenda and timetable...
[bookmark: _GoBack]…and welcomed Mr Toshihiko Chiba[footnoteRef:1], representing the IOC, UNESCO. [1:  Mr. Tetsushi Komatsu’s successor in SCUFN.] 

	Decision

	[bookmark: _bookmark6][bookmark: _bookmark7]SCUFN34/VTC02/02
	
	Recognizing that definitions of the classification of decisions already exist in SCUFN Summary Reports (See section 4a, b, c and d, for ACCEPTED, ADOPTED, NOT ACCEPTED, PENDING), SCUFN Chair (supported by Kimeli) to prepare a submission paper to SCUFN34 to clarify the list of proposed criteria, in addition to current B-6 Guidelines if deemed necessary, by which these decisions can be made (missing data, single beam data, etc.). 

	SCUFN-34 (- 7 weeks)

	
	3
	Matters remaining from Previous Meetings
	

	[bookmark: _Hlk71669534]
	3.1
	Quick Review of Actions from SCUFN-33 and SCUFN34-VTC01
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/03
	
	Left blank
	No sufficient time at VTC02 to review previous actions lists.

	
	
	
	

	
	4
	Proposals Submitted during Intersessional Period
	

	
	4.12A
	From Japan, JCUFN
	

	[bookmark: _Hlk58838417]SCUFN34/VTC02/04
	
	Proposal for Nichinan SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED. 
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/05
	
	Proposal for Ossaka [SEAMOUNT CHAIN] is ACCEPTED with generic term changed to SEAMOUNTS.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/06
	
	Proposal for Naka-Kaikata SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/07
	
	Proposal for Hokusei-Kaitoku SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/08
	
	Proposal for Nojima HILL is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal) with modification of 2D profiles.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/09
	
	Proposal for Uraga SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/10
	
	Proposal for Nansei-Kaitoku [KNOLL] is ACCEPTED with generic term changed to HILL.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/11
	
	Proposal for Oki-Kaitoku SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/12
	
	Proposal for Oki-Kaise SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED (some typos in the proposal).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/13
	
	Proposal for Komanotaira SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/14
	
	Proposal for Hatsuneyama SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/15
	
	Proposal for Meishima SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/16
	
	Proposal for Nagaoka RIDGE is ACCEPTED with modification/reduction of the polygon in SW.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/17
	
	Proposal for [Godzilla Megamullion Ridge and Rise] PROVINCE is ACCEPTED without a second defining generic term “Ridge and Rise”.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/18
	
	Proposal for Hat RIDGE is kept as PENDING for further discussions at SCUFN34 plenary due to Sihai’s comment related to naming proposal for Shennong Seamount made for the same feature by CCUFN at SCUFN31 (Action SCUFN31/168 refers).
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/19
	
	Ohara (supported by xx)to submit a proposal on possible generic decision-making rules to be applied to cases similar to the following JCUFN proposals below (well-known features in scientific publications but wrong generic term iaw modern definitions of feature types, age of publications, number of publications in the international peer-review literature, …).

Once approved by SCUFN, rules to be applied to the following JCUFN proposals as a package at the next meeting; meanwhile all proposals to be kept as PENDING.
	SCUFN34 (- 60 days)










Decision

	SCUFN34/VTC02/20
	
	Proposal for Head PEAK is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/21
	
	Proposal for West Shoulder RIDGE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/22
	
	Proposal for Neck PEAK is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/23
	
	Proposal for East Shoulder RIDGE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/24
	
	Proposal for West Arm RISE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/25
	
	Proposal for Backbone RISE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/26
	
	Proposal for East Arm RISE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/27
	
	Proposal for West Hipbone is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/28
	
	Proposal for North Tail RISE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/29
	
	Proposal for East Hipbone RISE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/30
	
	Proposal for West Leg RIDGE is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/31
	
	Proposal for South Tail is kept as PENDING.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/32
	
	Proposal for East Leg RIDGE is kept as PENDING.
	

	[bookmark: _Hlk71665800]
	
	
	

	
	4.12B
	From Japan-USA, JCUFN-ACUF
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/33
	
	Proposal for Tomodachi SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/34
	
	Proposal for Yujo-Friendship RIDGE is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/35
	
	Proposal for Yujo SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/36
	
	Proposal for Friendship RIDGE is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	
	

	
	4.13
	From UK, Newcastle University for Five Deeps
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/37
	
	Proposal for Meteor DEEP is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	
	

	
	4.14
	From USA, Caladan Oceanic, Part 1
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/38
	
	Except two proposals that were accepted (See SCUFN34/VTC02/39 and /40), all the following proposals from Caladan Oceanic Part 1 received at least one or more “red” flags during the online review, so they are kept as PENDING until SCUFN34 plenary.

	Decision




SCUFN34

	[bookmark: _Hlk58839985]
	
	Proposal for Alasdair SEAMOUNT
	

	
	
	Proposal for Bach SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Beethoven SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Berlioz SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Bohan SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Buckle SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Central Agulhas PEAK 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Central Agulhas RISE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Central Agulhas TOR 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Chappel HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Cobcoban CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Cooper KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Currie SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Czurak HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Dale RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Dankool HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Falkland Hornburg HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Henderson SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Horlick HILL
	

	
	
	Proposal for Indomed SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Jamieson FRACTURE ZONE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Ketter KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Mayer RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for McCallum TOR 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Merahi HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Meteor North Peak HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Monteverdi SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Retson CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Reykjanes GATES 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Romperez SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Rosedee SEAMOUNT 
	

	[bookmark: _Hlk58833440]
	
	Proposal for Russel SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Shailesh SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Singleman RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Sumiyoshi SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Tahia DOME 
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/39
	
	Proposal for Tuamotu HILL is ACCEPTED with number of polygon coordinates to be reduced and provision of index map.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/40
	
	Proposal for Tuhoe HILL is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	Proposal for Vaehira DOME 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Valerian RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Vivaldi SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Von Krusenstiern SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Walters MESA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Walter's NEEDLES 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Walters SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	
	

	
	4.15
	From USA, Caladan Oceanic, Part 2
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/41
	
	All the following proposals from Caladan Oceanic Part 2 received at least one or more “red” flags during the online review, so they are kept as PENDING until SCUFN34 plenary.

	Decision


SCUFN34

	
	
	Proposal for Agulhas Winged SPUR 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Akki KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Asposaga HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Berati HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Big Roo HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Blades SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Bongiovanni FRACTURE ZONE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Brookida CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Calafia DOME 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Creideiki KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for DeShazo HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for East Agulhas MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Eigler KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Ferguson CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Haoke MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Heurkea MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Hikahi KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Jones HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Kaa’aka HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Karma CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Kawehi CALDERA 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Keepiru KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Kithrup DOME 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Koa KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Lahey SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Lipton HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Little Roo HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Lombardo SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Magee SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Makanee MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Mobidian HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Moki MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Nargeolet KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Nika KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Novara ESCARPMENT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Olelo MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Ramsay RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Richardson HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Richardson MOUND 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Richardson SPUR 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Roo GUYOT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Salvador HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Stewart SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Struwe KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Victorian SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	
	

	
	4.17
	From China, CCUFN
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/42
	
	Except four proposals that were accepted (See SCUFN34/VTC02/43 to and /46), all the following proposals from CCUFN received at least one or more “red” flags during the online review, so they are kept as PENDING until SCUFN34 plenary.

	Decision




SCUFN34

	
	
	Proposal for Denglong KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Jiangtun RIDGE 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Nanyu SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Xianhou SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Xiannü SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Tianqin BASIN 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Haitun SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Qilin BASIN 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Liehu HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Tianhe SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Tiange HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Yuanbao SEAMOUNT 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Qiongju KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Qiongyao KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Qiongjiu KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Wushi HILL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Zhoushu KNOLL 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Huangshigong HILL ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	Proposal for Heichawei KNOLL 
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/43
	
	Proposal for Huanchawei HILL is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	Proposal for Huichawei KNOLLS 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Wuchawei HILLS 
	

	
	
	Proposal for Yudie KNOLL 
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/44
	
	Proposal for Houxian SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	Proposal for Paixiao SEAMOUNT 
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/45
	
	Proposal for Yaogu SEAMOUNT is ACCEPTED.
	

	SCUFN34/VTC02/46
	
	Proposal for Yugu HILL is ACCEPTED.
	

	
	
	
	

	
	11
	Dates and Venues for the Next Meetings – Business continuity –
Discussion on SCUFN-34 plenary meeting
	

	SCUFN34/58
	
	SCUFN welcomed the offer made by the Russian Federation (RU) for hosting SCUFN34 in St Petersburg (Tentative dates: 15 – 19 November 2021), as well as the go no-go decision deadline (30 June).

	Decision



	SCUFN34/VTC02/47
	
	RU confirmed[footnoteRef:2] at the VTC02 meeting the possibility and willingness for hosting SCUFN34 plenary in November. [2:  By text message from Head of International Affairs, DNO to SCUFN Secretary.] 

Each SCUFN Member was invited to indicate their views:
· Unlikely to be able to travel (Mackay, Coffin, Sihai, Ibarra)
· May be (Najhan, Lalancette, Palmer, Kimeli)
· Possible (Han, Ohara)

SCUFN agreed that the option for a hybrid meeting (some in RU, others by VTC) was not suitable for dealing with SCUFN matters.

If not possible to have at least a quorum of participants in plenary in November 2021, it was suggested to hold SCUFN 34 plenary early 2022 (but no later than March), with another SCUFN34 VTC03 open/closed[footnoteRef:3] session in November (2 days x 3 hours). [3:  To be decided later, depending on agenda items to be discussed.] 

	Decision
















30 June



Decision


	
	
	
	



